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           Cuba New York Chamber of Commerce, Inc.

5 West Main Street, Cuba, NY 14727

585-968-5654 – cubachamberofcommerce@gmail.com
 www.cubanewyork.us

               2024
Dear Business Owner,












Greetings! I would like to take a moment to extend my personal invitation for membership with the Cuba New York Chamber of Commerce. The Chamber proudly strives to better our community, our economy with the growth of member business, and the overall wellness of our community to keep Cuba, NY a destination location for both regional shopping and commerce. We currently have many diverse programs and committees in which you can be involved. We offer something for everyone. 
Our Chamber is a broad-based organization representing many businesses and organizations of all sizes, of every industry and profession throughout the area. We are a community resource and referral center available to all. Additionally, the Chamber is actively involved in business wide and community events throughout the year including, the Flag Day Chicken BBQ, June Dairy Days, Trunk or Treat, A Many Splendored Evening that raises money for the local Toys for Kids drive, Small Town Christmas Celebration, a Shop Small Saturday event, Cuba Garlic Festival that draws in thousands of people from all over our area, including many that travel a great distance to attend, and we host an Awards Dinner every year to honor our Chamber members, businesses, and the great citizens of our community. 
A Chamber of Commerce membership includes many benefits such as networking at our Business After Hours events and business to business development. Your membership will include participation in the “Cuba Cash” Gift Certificate program and discounted pricing on printing at the Chamber office. Your business will be listed on our website and promoted on social media.
The Chamber is dedicated to serving our members and strengthening our community by building business success. We provide two $500 matching grants for store front improvements each year, promote area tourism through all events, distribute information packets, provide member referrals first, and include an events calendar on our website for all members to list their upcoming events. We also fund four $1,000 scholarships to area students, and we actively promote projects in our village including the large flagpole, murals throughout the village, the Veteran’s Memorial at Genesee Park, and many beautification projects.
April marks the start of a new membership year, and we would be happy to include your business among our members. Enclosed is our current membership application and a detailed list of membership opportunities. Our Director of Member Services will be happy to assist you with any questions that you may have about Chamber membership. Please feel free to contact our office at 585-968-5654 or stop by the office at 5 West Main Street.
While we continue to promote the Cuba area, we look forward to adding your business to our growing list of members. 
Sincerely, 
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Kevin White, President
Cuba New York Chamber of Commerce
